
Thursday, September 29, 2022 
 
Good Afternoon Myers Park High School Families, 
 
SAT EXAMINATION, HOMECOMING DANCE, & ATHLETICS: 
 
Due to concerns about approaching inclement weather and the potential of power outages in our local 
community, CMS has cancelled all events for Friday thru Sunday.  Myers Park High School is rescheduling 
the SAT examination and Interact Homecoming Dance to Saturday, October 15, 2022.  As originally 
scheduled, the SAT examination will begin at 8:00 AM and the Homecoming Dance will begin at 8:00 
PM.  Additionally, all athletic events for this weekend have been cancelled. 
 
If you were not able to commit to the Interact Homecoming Dance originally scheduled for Saturday 
night and you are able to volunteer on Saturday, October 15, 2022, please click on this link.  Your 
support is greatly appreciated. 
 
REMOTE LEARNING DAY: 
 
CMS has announced that Friday, September 30, 2022, will be a remote learning day. 
 
Expectations for a Remote Learning Day: 
 

1. Teachers will Post a Copy of the Remote Learning Bell Schedule in Canvas 
2. Teachers will Post a Zoom Link in Canvas 
3. Students will Log into Zoom at the Start of the Class 
4. Teachers will Take Attendance on Zoom (First 15 Minutes) 
5. Teachers will use the First 30 Minutes of the Block to Check-In with Students, Review the Work 

to be Completed Digitally, and Answer Questions (More Time as Needed) 
6. Teachers will Provide Students with Asynchronous Work (Work to be Completed Outside of 

Zoom Time) 
7. When Possible, Teachers will Save the Zoom Session and Post via Canvas for Students 

Experiencing Power Outages 
 
If you have any questions, please email Allyson Davis, Assistant Principal of Instruction. 
 

Thank you and we wish you a wonderful evening! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0d4badaa29a2fc1-homecoming1
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1LS8sRaz-0LLP0Lqnfe30gtqrPi3xt6WwUYD94BhIx5M/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:kathryn.davis@cms.k12.nc.us

